

Parent Information Night Kindergarten

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

The Kindergarten parent information night will be held this Wednesday 17 February 2021 in the Baynton West Library at 6:00pm. We will outline important information to be aware of this year and how the Kindergarten program will unfold. We encourage you to come along so that you do not miss out on this vital information.

Please note this is a child free event.

Tea and coffee will be provided.

Kind regards,

Rachel Grey, Clair Gould, Lisa Mulgrew, Julie Eardley, Megan Sheppard and Natalie Kett

Kindergarten Teachers

15 February 2021